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Principal’s Report 
Snake Tails 
The whole school attended the reptile show, “Snake Tails” last week in Berridale. Every child had 
the opportunity the get up close and personal with one of the reptiles- some even kissed a lizard. 
Fun Day 
Yesterday we attended Term 4’s Fun Day in Jerangle. Our students had a great time participating 
in the Highland games. According to the students, the highlight was the Edinborough jumping 
castle. An Aboriginal musician from the Kimberley’s, Tjupurru, played the Dijeribone and had all 
students and parents captivated.  
Thank you to all the parents that helped transport our students. Jerangle is a long way and your 
generosity is greatly appreciated! 
COOBA 
Jessee attended this year’s transition camp at COOBA with all year 5 and 6 small school 
students. Anja accompanied Jessee and was very pleased to report the exemplary behaviour of 
Jessee and her peers. Anja was also very happy to ‘rub in‘ the great time she had. 
Snowy Ride Book Donations 
On Saturday, while the P&C were busy serving food, I had a small stand where people could select 
a reader and donate it to the school for $10. This stall generated $470 or the equivalent of 58 
specialised readers for our L3 Kindergarten and Year 1 Literacy program. 
Grandparents Day 
Our Grandparents Day will be celebrated at our school next Friday. Notes went home last week 
with details. Further details will be discussed early next week with our students. 
Website Permission 
Thank you to all families who have returned this permission note.  Those families who we have not 
received a note from will find another one attached to this newsletter.  Could this please be 
returned A.S.A.P as we are unable to upload to our school website without it?  Thank you 
School Improvements 
This week is the last chance for parents to contribute their thoughts re/next school plan. 
On the office wall are 4 posters. On these posters you have the opportunity to share your ideas 
and thoughts for the school.  
Please write your ideas on the Post-it notes, available next to posters, and put on the 
corresponding season.  All ideas will be seriously considered but, as I am sure you can appreciate, 
not all of them will be actioned in the new plan.  
Pamela Anderson 
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DIARY DATES 
Week 6 
Mon 10th  
Thu 13th  
Fri 14th  

 
Platypus Visit 
Last Kinder Start day 
Grandparents Day 

Week 7 
Mon 17th–Weds 19th  

 
Sydney Excursion  

Week 8 
Tues 25th Nov 

 
P&C Meeting 

Week 9 
Mon 1st Dec 
Tue 2nd  
Wed 3rd 
Thu 4th  
Fri 5th  
 

 
Swimming (2 sessions) 
Swimming 
- 
Swimming 
Swimming 
 

Week 10 
Mon 8th Dec 
Tue 9th  
Wed 10th  
Thu 11th  
Fri 12th  
 

 
Swimming  
Swimming 
Swimming 
Swimming 
Swimming 
 

 
• Library (Mon) and Scripture (Tues) occur weekly. 

                                 
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  

                            


